
    Morning Announcements 
Monday, May 19, 2014 

 
1. There is a football cheerleader sign-up sheet on the office counter.  Please sign up if 

interested. 
2. Any Hawks football players interested in ordering team clothing should see Coach 

Krommenacker. 
3. The Rib Lake Education Association will be offering scholarships to students interested in 

attending a summer camp.  If interested in applying, please pick up an application from Mrs. 
Schultz.  Return completed applications by Wednesday, May 28th. 

4. Seniors are reminded to bring senior picnic items to Mrs. Geisler’s room tomorrow. 
5. The track team will be dismissed at the end of 7th hour today for their meet at Athens. 

 
LUNCH      
Hamburger on a Bun 
Curly Fries 
Broccoli 
The Garden Spot 
Applesauce 
Pears 
 


